
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – DEPARTMENT REPORT 
 
DATE:   August, 2015 
 

FROM:  Rick Gruninger  

 
SUBJECT: Operations Department 

 

 

The WPRM/FRRS Operating Department is proud to announce that Harvey Duncan has been 
promoted to Qualified Brakeman.  

Harvey has worked diligently at his Railroad skills. He has participated in WPRM activities on a 
regular basis this season. 

Please Congratulate Harvey on his promotion and job well done.  

 

Rick Gruninger 

WPRM/FRRS Superintendent of Operations 
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